
 

Focus group | principals and deputy principals 
 

Your voice is important to help develop the first 

SNA Workforce Development Plan. 

 

 
Please register to attend one of these 

focus groups*: 
 

Education Centre Dates Times 

Dublin West Wednesday, 17 January 2024 10am or 1.30pm 

Carrick on Shannon Thursday, 18 January 2024 10am or 1.30pm 

Navan Monday, 22 January 2024 10am or 1.30pm 

Waterford Friday, 26 January 2024 10am or 1.30pm 

Limerick Monday, 29 January 2024 10am or 1.30pm 

Athlone Friday, 2 February 2024 10am or 1.30pm 

*Please note only one representative per school permitted. 
 

 
To register, see 

Gov.ie/SNAWDU 

Or scan here 

 

Places are limited and 

will be allocated on a first 

come first served basis. 

 

“We want 
to hear 

from you” 

About the SNA Workforce 
Development Plan 

The department recently announced the 
development of the SNA Workforce 
Development Plan, which will provide a 
strategic approach to policy development and 
will bring clarity and direction to the SNA 
service. 

 

Purpose of the focus group 

Principals and deputy principals are invited to 
attend a series of in-person focus groups that 
will be held at six Education Centres 
nationwide. There will be two focus groups per 
location, one in the morning and one in the 
afternoon. 

The information from these groups will help 
inform policy in the SNA Workforce 
Development Plan. 

https://www.gov.ie/en/organisation-information/81f93-special-needs-assistant-workforce-development-unit/

